
Best Practices in the Session 2019-20 

A) The first activity has been our effort to provide free and seamless internet access to the 

students of the institution so that they can keep abrest with the rapidly changing global scenario. 

Under this initiative the institution has installed a Wi – Fi network for providing internet 

facilities to the students and faculty members covering the complete campus free of charge. Care 

was taken to allow access to only academic and relevant sites to prevent misuse of the facility. 

The activation of the system had to be deferred due to the COVID – 19 related lockdown and the 

system will be functional once normal activity is restored.  

B) Although the academic session this year was cut short by the COVID - 19 pandemic it has 

been the endeavor of the institution to provide opportunities to the faculty of the institution with 

all possible opportunities for promoting their skills and updating the knowledge of the faculty 

members through conferences, and seminars. This vision of the college management can be 

envisioned to be the best practice for this year. The institution has been able to host and 

successfully conduct one national conference on the topic National Hazardous waste: Education, 

Research & Management Strategies. In addition to this the college organized an FDP in 

collaboration with IIT Bombay under the open tutorial programme in which a total of 200 faculty 

members participated from different institution not just in the state but from outside the state as 

well. The institution has planned another conference which had to be postponed due to the 

closure of all educational institutions under the instructions from higher authorities.In addition to 

this faculty members of the college presented 29 research papers at national seminars 

/conferences and attended 05 international conferences, while 05 faculty members acted as 

resource persons in different conferences. In all the institution has been able to provide a 

conducive environment for the promotion of research and related activities among the staff 

members this year. 

 

 


